BOARD MEETING MINUTES

For November 3, 2011
Attending trustees were Peg Stecky, Michael Fredrick-Martinez, Phil DeLeo, and Mitch Hulburt.  
President Ross Saunders was not able to attend this meeting.  Without a quorum his was not an official meeting.      

Guests included: Keely Saunders, and Jessi Hulburt. 
Peg distributed for review a bid from the Community Based Transition Center (CBTC) to build and hang shutters on the clubhouse windows. Because she had already reviewed the bid with Ross, his wife Keely offered his proxy vote in support of accepting the bid and proceeding with this project.  All attending members voted in favor of this project, also.  We felt it was important to approve the project immediately in order for the CBTC to be able to finish prior to the end of the school year.
Because there was no quorum of members to conduct official business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:23.  The next board meeting will be on February 2, 2012.  

See our meeting minutes at InletIslandPark.com.
Minutes respectfully submitted by:

Phil DeLeo
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